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MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Pop Up Farmers Market Series returns 

Tuesday 
 

Ald. Khalif J. Rainey, Ald. Ashanti Hamilton and the Northwest Side Community Development 

Corp. are inviting residents to attend the Pop Up Farmers Market set for Tuesday, August 2nd  from 

3:30 – 6:30 p.m. at the  Ascension Family Health Center, 2400 W. Villard Ave. This event is the first 

of the series set to happen each Tuesday at various locations throughout August. They are FREE to 

attend and will include a variety of local produce vendors. There will also be lemonade, children’s 

books, clothing, body care products, and much more available! 

 

“There will again be a wide variety of fresh fruits, veggies and other produce that will be available, 

so I strongly encourage everyone to come out and support our local farmers and small businesses,” 

Alderman Hamilton said. “Knowing that fresh food and produce isn’t always easily accessible, I’m 

happy to see this Pop Up Farmers Market starting up again and meeting the people in the community 

while providing nutritious quality produce,” Alderman Rainey said. 

 

The farmers market proudly accepts SNAP/EBT. For additional info please contact Sarah Bregant at 

(414) 444-8200 x8104 or at sarah.b@nwscdc.org.  

 

 
What:    Pop Up Farmers Market 

 

When:   From 3:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Tuesday, August 2nd  

 

Where:  Ascension Family Health Center, 2400 W. Villard Ave. 
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